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September 1, 2022 

Dear Families, 

The safety and health of our students and staff continues to be a priority at Caro Community Schools. As we 

begin this school year, we are implementing several of the COVID-19 mitigation measures that were in place 

last school year. Our procedures for individuals who are positive for COVID-19 and those who are in close 

contact with a positive case will be the same as those in place at the end of last school year. The procedures 

are included as an attachment with this message. 

 
We will also continue to provide notice to families so that you can monitor your child for symptoms if they were 

in a classroom with someone who has been confirmed as positive. We will not be sending notices to all 

students and staff when there is a positive case in a particular school building. 

 
If your child was in a classroom setting in which a student or staff member was confirmed positive, you will 

receive an email notification. Your child can continue to attend school and participate in normal activities but 

they should be monitored closely for any symptoms of COVID-19. If symptoms develop, individuals should be 

tested and if positive, please contact the school immediately. 

 
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at 989-673-3160 or by email at 

 grierson@carok12.org. 

 
 

Educationally yours, 

George Rierson 

Superintendent 

Caro Community Schools 
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